
Submitter: Jane Bicquette 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB181 

Dear House Committee on Emergency Management, General Government and 

Veterans, 

 

I urge you to support SB 181 AND to expand this bill to include the closing of the 

horrifically inhumane Oregon National Primate Research Center.  I have seen 

documents describing the painful and horrifying experiments monkeys have had to 

endure, dating back around 2007.  It is unbelievable to me that this horror is 

continuing to this day.  Shut. It. Down.  

 

Please support SB 181. 

 

Thank you,  

Jane Bicquette 

Sherwood, OR 


